## ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY



2102 WEST ENCANTO BLVD. P. O. BOX 6638 PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85005-6638 (602) 223-2000

FIFE SYMINGTON GOVERNOR F. J. "RICK" AYARS DIRECTOR

February 14, 1994

Mr. Don Copeland Arizona Aeropainting Chandler Municipal Airport Chandler, AZ 85224

Dear Don,

I am writing to thank you for the excellent job you and your staff did on our King Air B200 N921AZ. We were fearful that the paint touch up required would not match the old paint. As usual, your work turned out beautifully, and the paint match is great.

Considering all of the past aircraft painting you have done for us, this of course is no great surprise. Our Bell 206 L-3 helicopters and our King Air E90 that you have painted over the past years look great.

On behalf of myself and the Aviation Section of the Arizona Department of Public Safety, we would like to say thank you for all of your past work and beautiful paint jobs. We hope to be able to use Arizona Aeropainting for our aircraft painting needs in the future to ensure our aircraft continue to look as great then, as they do now.

Sincerely,

Bradley R. Power

Senior Aircraft Mechanic

Aviation

BRP:reh